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Rights Respecting School 
We are delighted to announce that we have received our Bronze Rights Respecting School Award!  
This has been worked on throughout this academic year with a real focus on pupil voice and 
building on our skills at being tuned into our pupils and their needs.  A big part of this was 
evidencing our work on developing social communication at the heart of our PLP targets, our 
training and work on sensory needs, intensive interaction, play boxes, attention autism and all our 
Switch work and resource buying we did in conjunction with the Supporting Leaners’ service this 
year.  We are really proud and will continue to work towards Silver!  
 

Parent invitations  

We have a performance afternoon next Wednesday with Hear My Music.  We have been working 
all term with Clea and Melissa and 2 of the classes worked with pupils from St Columba’s.  We will 
have a sharing session at 1.30 and all parents/ carers are invited. We will try and get films to 
share for those who can’t make it. 
 
Just a reminder our cuppy and a blether session will take place next week on the 23rd at 1.30 too 
and we will be looking at personal hygiene and supporting our pupils.  Linda will be there to sign 
post about the continence team and we will have info on periods and other aspects to share.  
 
Just a reminder to park at the Duffus car park for any of these events to allow space for taxis at 
2.30.  
 

Coming up/ dates for your diary  
 

Parent Forum  
Just a wee reminder we have this planned on line for the 29th of May, all are welcome and I can 
send out a link if you would be able to join from 5.30 to 6.30pm.  
 

Panto 
Our rescheduled panto will be on the morning of the 30th May.  We have M and M productions 
coming to do a smaller panto which they have promised will fit in the school! 
 

 
On a personal note, can I please say a huge thank you to the amazing support and 
thoughtful wishes from staff and all our lovely parents and carers.  I am incredibly 
lucky to have such support.  
 
As ever, please get in touch if there’s anything we should be doing or anything we 
can help with! 
 
Many thanks and happy Friday!  
Ruth Munro  
Headteacher 
ruth.munro@fife.gov.uk 


